
From: Josh Fredrickson
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Suncadia Phase 2 Div 7
Date: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 5:41:55 PM

Kelly,
 
Public Works has reviewed the public comments regarding the Suncadia Phase 2 Division 7 plat.
Upon review of the comments and recognizing the need for a secondary access, Public Works would
like to amend our comments. We would recommend against approval of the plat until such time that
Suncadia opens the north access onto SR-903. This will provide an alternative route for residents in
the event of an emergency.
 
Let me know if you would like to discuss.
 
Thanks.
 
Joshua Fredrickson
County Engineer
Kittitas County Public Works
Office: 509-962-7609
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